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My name is Laura Barrett. I 
have a Masters of Arts in 
teaching with a specific 
concentration in Special 

Education. I am entering my 
seventh year of teaching. I am 

a HUGE Panthers football fan 
and you will never catch me 
without an iced coffee in my 
hand! I am extremely excited 
for this school year to begin!

I will go from drinking 1 
water bottle per day to 
3 water bottles per day 

by April 2022.


